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This month’s Route 66 verse is  

Psalm 100:3-5 

3

Know that the LORD is God. It is he who 

made us, and we are his; we are his people, 

the sheep of his pasture.  
4

Enter his gates 

with thanksgiving and his courts with 

praise; give thanks to him and praise his 

name.  
5

For the LORD is good and his love 

endures forever; his faithfulness continues 

through all generations. 
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VBS 

Summer Camp Info 

Muffins with Moms 

 

Dear Church Family, 
 

Mother’s day, final exams, readying for summer, vacation planning, graduations, 
Memorial Day, warmer weather, etc., etc., etc. All of these things add to the  
busyness of the month of May. As we approach all of this busyness, don’t forget  
that you need to be fed spiritually. It is easy to allow everything else to get in the 
way of your relationship with God. However, since nothing is more important, 
find time to mature in your walk with the Lord.  Is he your Lord?   
 

The late C.S. Lewis  wrote in his book Mere Christianity: “I am trying here to prevent anyone saying 
the really foolish thing that people say about Him: ‘I’m ready to accept Jesus as a great moral teach-
er, but I don’t accept his claim to be God.’ That is one thing we must not say. A man who was merely 
a man and said the sort of things Jesus said would not be a great moral teacher. He would either be  
a lunatic – on a level with a man who says he is a poached egg – or else he would be the Devil of  
Hell. You must make a choice. Either this man was, and is, the Son of God; or else a madman or 
something worse. You can shut Him up for a fool, you can spit at Him and kill Him as a demon; or  
you can fall at His feet and call Him Lord and God. But let us not come with any patronizing  
nonsense about His being a great human teacher. He has not left that open to us. He did not intend 
to.” 
 

Colossians 1:17-20 says, “He is before all things, and in him all things hold together. And he is the 
head of the body, the church; he is the beginning and the firstborn from among the dead, so that in 
everything he might have the supremacy. For God was pleased to have all his fullness dwell in him, 
and through him to reconcile to himself all things, whether things on earth or things in heaven, by 
making peace through his blood, shed on the cross.”  It is going to be a great May! 
 

Your Pastor,  
 

Pastor’s Perspective 

Teacher Training 

Sunday May 18 

Time: 4:00 pm 

Place: Fellowship Hall 



 

 Contact Kathy to Volunteer and be Contact Kathy to Volunteer and be Contact Kathy to Volunteer and be 

part of a Great Week. part of a Great Week. part of a Great Week.    

 

Vacation Bible School 

June 9-13 

9:00-12:00 

For children entering Kindergarten –6th 

grade completed 

We are in need of Cookies and Kool-Aid 

for VBS. Donations can be dropped off 

in the church office.   

Girls Camp June 20-23 

1st-6th Grade Girls 

Early Registration Deadline May 12 
 

Boys Camp July 9-12 

1st –6th Grade Boys 

Early Registration Deadline June 9 
 

Camp Xtreme July 14-18 

Boys and Girls 4th– 6th Grade 

Early Registration Deadline May 26 
 

All Camps are at Plains Baptist 

Camps, Floydada 
 

We are Collecting Coke Can Tabs 

for Girls Camp 

 

Youth News 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 14-18         Cost: $100 

To sign up contact Scott at 

scott@higlandbaptist.org  

 

 

Senior Recognition 

Sunday May 18 

Lunch after Morning Worship for 

graduates and their parents! 

    Glorieta Camp 

  June 22-28      

  Cost: $150 

To sign up contact Scott at 

scott@highlandbaptist.org 

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Callander 

Request The Honor Of Your Presence 

At The Marriage Of Their Daughter  

Laura Elizabeth 

To 

Quinton Garrett Martinkerwiz 

Son Of Mr. and Mrs. Keith Martinkewiz 

Saturday, the Thirty-First of May 

Two Thousand Fourteen  

At Two O'clock In The Afternoon 

Highland Baptist Church 

34th and Quaker Lubbock, Texas 

All Moms and Grandmothers, 

join your child and/or  

grandchild and be our guest! 

Sunday May 11 

Preschool Hall  

9:10a-9:30a 

 

 

The Baby Closet is looking for donations of gently used 

boy clothes. Donations can be dropped off in the crib 

outside the church office.  

We would  like to THANK all of the dedicated baby 

closet volunteers. The ministry would not help so many 

needy families without you.  

VBS Rally 

Sunday, May 18 

3:45 pm 


